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Key Update
Reminders: Upcoming GPRA

Training & Q&A:
The next SOR 4 GPRA Training
will be on Wednesday, February
19th from 11 AM to 12 PM.

The next SOR 4 GPRA Q&A Call
will be on Thursday, February
20th from 11 AM to 11:30 AM.

You can register for future GPRA
Trainings and Q&A Calls on our
website migprainfo.org/state-
opioid-response. Alternative
dates and times for trainings can
also be requested on our
website.

Visit our new YouTube Channel
to view pre-recorded trainings:
https://www.youtube.com/@MI
GPRAinfo

Questions? Contact us:
Wayne State University 

Evaluation Team
GPRA@wayne.edu

The Wayne State University
(WSU) Evaluation Team
completes 6-month follow-up
(6MFU) GPRA!

A Limited Release of
Information (LROI) form must
be completed at intake, which
is directly in the Qualtrics
survey.

While clients maintain the
right to refuse to provide
contact information, it will
negatively impact the 6MFU
rate.
A paper copy of the LROI is
available on our website for
agencies using paper
surveys. 

Only one set of GPRA are
required per client, per
agency.

If a client returns for SOR 4
funded services through the
same agency, they do not
need to do another set of
GPRA.
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